Moss-Gallegos Memorial Scholarship

The Izard County Fair board and Purple Circle Committee are awarding a scholarship to a high school senior who shows at the Izard County Fair. This scholarship will be awarded in memory of Kailey Moss and James Gallegos. Both were well-known senior beef exhibitors at our county fair, as well as district and state events. Their love of the fair and the beef exhibits are the inspirations for this scholarship.

The scholarship will be awarded to a high school senior who **exhibits cattle** at the Izard County Fair. This exhibitor **must have shown cattle for a minimum of two years at the Izard County Fair**. The exhibitor must also be showing livestock the year the scholarship is awarded. The GPA requirement for the exhibitor to be eligible will be 2.5.

Scholarship recipients will be selected by a selection committee. The senior will be evaluated on FFA and 4H achievements, community service, leadership, and application.

Seniors will need to complete the application and have it turned in, along with a copy of their high school transcript (for GPA verification) on or before **October 2, 2020; by the end of the day.** Incomplete applications will not be considered. If necessary, an interview will be conducted during the county fair. The scholarship winner will be announced at the Purple Circle Banquet.

Winners will need to provide the committee with a high school transcript for GPA verification, and proof of enrollment in a college of their choice before the money is distributed. The scholarship needs to be used within 12 months of award date.

If you have any questions, please contact Dewel Pettway at (512)569-2203

Moss-Gallegos Memorial Scholarship

Name		
Mailing Address		
Phone Number		
Email Address		
Year Graduating	Name of High School	
College of interest		
Future Plans		
Organizations and offices h	eld	

Major Accomplishments (4H and FFA to be listed separately)						
Hobbies and Interests						
4H and FFA Achievements						

Community Service and Leadership Experiences						

You may add additional pages if more room is needed.

Please turn completed applications in to the livestock office on or before the end of the day on Friday, August 28, 2020. If you have any questions, contact Dewel Pettway at (512)569-2203.